
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fusion will meet 10th December at 7.30pm in 
the minor hall for our festive fellowship 

evening. Come along to enjoy time together, 
mini festive craft, quiz, carols and a short 

reflection.  

If anyone would be willing to make some 
shortbread/treats for this evening please 

let one of the planning team know.  

Many thanks in advance. 
 

 

Services 

 

Sunday 8th December– 10.30am 

The ‘Scandal’ of Christmas 

(Luke 1 verses 26 to 38) 

 

Sunday 8th December– 6.30pm 

Mindful, Mighty, Merciful 

(Luke 1 verses 46 to 56) 

Prayer and Praise Evening 

 

 

Sunday 15th December– 10.30am 

The ‘Good News’ of Christmas 

(Luke 2 verses 1 to 14) 

 

 

Midweek Worship 

 

Thursday 12th December – 7.30pm 

Prayer Meeting 

Praying for the Prisoner 

 

Thursday 19th December – 7.30pm 

Fellowship Night 

Christmas Celebration 

 

 

Announcements 

8th December 2024 

2 October 2024 

 

Prime-Time - Dates for your diary. 

 

Prime-Time Christmas Party and 

Nativity Rehearsal will be on Saturday 

21st December, 

10am – 12.30pm. 

 

MOT Festive Breakfast Morning 

    

Saturday 14th December: 8-10am 

Suggested donation of £5 to cover 

breakfast bap & donation to Antrim 

Foodbank 

Sign up sheet in Foyer or let Gary 

Hill/David Mulligan know. 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Christmas Gift Donations 

 
This year the GB are collecting donations for two charities;  

we hope you will be able to make a donation for either of the charities. 

 

The gifts will be collected on Sunday 8th December or can be given to any GB 
leader. 

Belfast City Mission 
Selection boxes, Boxes of biscuits, Tins of 
sweets (Roses, Quality Street, Haribo etc)  
Gift Vouchers, or non-perishable food. 

 
 

Salvation Army 

New Toys and gifts for children 

 

 

Annual Christmas Card 

 

Our annual Christmas Card will be 

placed in the foyer from today. 

This is a great opportunity to allow us to 
send greetings to all our friends in the 
congregation. 
The cost of a card and stamp can then be 
donated and in doing so raise funds for a 
worthwhile cause. 
 

 
This year our donations will be going to 

the work in Myanmar. 

 

Carol Service  

Sunday 22nd December at 4pm 

 
STAMPS and SPECTACLES 

needed. 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 
Announcements now available online 

Our announcements are now available on our website: 
https://www.greystoneroad.org 

 

 

Parking of Cars 
 

 
We ask that you respectfully leave parking space at the rear of the church for 

those with mobility issues. 
Also be aware that parking on the kerb at the entrance to the Greystone Estate 
can block the view of those trying to move out of the designated parking area. 

If our car park is full there is parking available in the library car park. 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 
KEYHOLDERS 

It has come to our attention that internal doors have been left unlocked when 
leaving the halls.  It is important all doors are locked as this can affect the alarm 

setting. 
Please check doors before setting alarm.  

Thank you. 

 

Getting in touch 

 
If you need to get in touch with someone in relation to an announcement, but are 

unable to, please contact us at office@greystoneroad.org.  

We will pass your email on to the relevant person. Thank you. 

https://www.greystoneroad.org/
mailto:office@greystoneroad.org


 

 



 
 
 
 



 

 


